
Friday, March 15, 2019 

Faculty Section 
Group D has duty this week. 
 

SPORTS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Yearbook will sell cup of noodles on TODAY at the night 
rally !!!! The cup of noodles will be sold for $1.00 so make 
sure to bring your money to the night rally !! 

CHALK ART CONTEST IS BACK! 
On March 21, 2018 

Calling all students interested in drawing! 
Please see any art teacher to pick up a form. 

Deadline to turn in form is Tuesday, March 19 
COME JOIN THE FUN!!! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Hey Dons, we are holding a Super Smash Brothers 
Ultimate tournament next Wednesday in Room 513. This 
will be a bracket style competition, single elimination, 
best out of 3 games. Come and show everyone what you’ve 
got. $3.00 to enter and claim the glory of supreme 
champion at SV. Spectators welcomed, entry for 
spectators is $1.00 - there will be other games to play for 
those watching the competition, including Smash 4. 
Snacks will be sold. Come sign up in Room 513 or 514 to 
put yourself on the bracket. 

Attention all girls interested in playing summer basketball 
for the Beastly Dons! Conditioning begins on Monday, 
March 18th at 3:15pm. Meet Coach Guerrero at the track 
with proper shoes and clothing. See you there!  

Solar Cup competition members: 

Bring in your forms by 3:10 today. Without this form you 
will not be attending the competition. If you are having 
trouble filling it out please come see me as soon as 
possible. 

FREE MOVIE NIGHT! "Love Simon" will be showing on 
Friday, March 22nd after school in the choir room. Food 
will be sold from 3-3:30 and the movie will show from 
3:30-5:30! Bring a friend. Hosted by GSA club! 

Thursday, March 21st—Minimum Day/Open House 

Tuesday/Wednesday, March 26 & 27—Block 
Schedule 

Thursday, March 28th—Minimum Day 

Friday, March 29th—Holiday/Cesar Chavez Day 

Attention 11th Grade Students:  

Next Tuesday, you will be taking the California Science 
Test. You will be receiving notice of your testing location 
through your English teachers. Also,  please make sure 
you come to school on time and prepared for this exam, it 
counts in many ways. Get a good night’s rest and have a 
healthy breakfast. Make Sierra Vista proud and do your 
best. Good luck! 

Any students interested in joining boys basketball for the 
summer. Please see Coach Sanchez in room 217 at lunch 
today. 

Congratulations to the Varsity Softball team, defeating 
Azusa H.S. with a score of 9 –5. Great job ladies! 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES  


